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Chloe Clark Hosts Military Breakfast 
April is the Month of the Military Child.  

Here in the Steilacoom Historical 

School District No. 1, that means a lot 

to us! 

On April 16th, Chloe Clark opened their 

doors for a breakfast celebrating the 

service men and women who make up 

our community.   

We had about 300 people come and 

enjoy breakfast all together.   

Families enjoyed fresh muffins,      

breakfast sandwiches and pancakes 

along with fruit and coffee. 

We’re proud of our military families and 

are grateful for their service and        

sacrifice. 

 


